EPL

ENERGY PARTNERS, LTD.

Karen W. Vanacor
Regulatory Compliance Supervisor

January 8, 2008

Mr. Glen Rosenbaum
Texas General Land Office
Stephen F. Austin Building
1700 North Congress
Austin, Texas 78701

Miscellaneous Easement
Permit # ME 20030133

Dear Mr. Rosenbaum

Railroad Commission of Texas
William B. Travis Building
1701 North Congress

Austin, TX 78711

Direct (504) 799-4822
Fax (504) 799-4815
kvanacor@eplweb.com

Energy Partners, Ltd. (EPL) has abandoned the subject pipeline as of December 30, 2007. The

attached letter from Cajun Consulting & Inspection, Inc., (Cajun) which has been signed
electronically by their Mr. Garrell Adam, Jr., notes the commencement date of December 29,
2007 and contains information relative to utilization of EPL’s submitted abandonment procedure.
The entire length of the pipeline has been removed. No mitigation measures were taken other

than those identified in the approved procedure.

EPL’s Land Department will request cancellation of the easement upon completion of the

structure removal.

Should you have questions or require additional information please contact me at (504) 799-4822

or Mr. Adam with Cajun at (504) 362-1177.

Sincergly,
a._ (/ -

Karen Vanacor

Enclosures

Information Officer

Pipeline and Hazardous Material Safety Administration

Department of Transportation
Room 7128

400 7" Street

Washington, DC 20590

XC: Pete Broussard/Ben Davis/Robyn Amold/Chad Williams/John Bruskotter

ENERGY PARTNERS, LTD. ¢ 201ST. CHARLES AVENUE, SUITE 3400 ¢ NEW ORLEANS, LA 70170 o (504) 569-1875



Cajun Consulting & Inspection, Inc.
2125 Queens Blvd. « Harvey, Louisiana 70058 :
Office: (504) 362-1177 » Fax: (504) 362-7090 ¢ E-mail: cajunco@cajun-consulting.com

December 31, 2007

Mr. Karen W. Vanacor
Regulatory Supervisor
Energy Partners Limited
201 St. Charles Ave.
Suite 3400

New Orleans, LA 70170

Re.: Letter of Pipeline Abandonment Completion
Brazos Block 495 “S”
4” Pipeline Segment # 102358

Dear Ms. Karen W. Vanacor:
The B.A. 495 “S” pipeline was abandoned as per EPL’s approved decommissioning procedure.
All captured hydrocarbons and demo piping was checked for NORM and disposed of by

Production Management, Inc. The decommissioning took a total of (2) two days from December
29, 2007 through December 30, 2007.

Sincerely,

CAJUN CONSULTING & INSPECTION, INC.

Gavell ddam, Jx.



